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Welcome to the Fall of 2014! 
We hope that you are enjoying your stay with us this season. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Our deepest condolences are extended to Jeanette Shaver and her 
family upon the passing of her husband Dale on July 28th.  
    
 
Jeanette and Dale have spent numerous summers in our park as 
Seasonal Campers on Site H-22. Our thoughts and prayers are with 
Jeanette and her family as they go through these difficult times.  
 
 

 
Rideau Lakes Vintage Riders’ Rally     (Aka the OBs’ Picnic)  
 

 The 13
th

 Annual Vintage Riders’ Rally will be held at Lower Beverley Lake   
 Park on September 5

th
- 7

th
. The weekend is dedicated to vintage  

 motorcycles, riders, and enjoying the roads of the Frontenac Axis.  
  
 Karaoke will be available on Friday night following show set up.  
 

 Saturday’s events include the ‘Road Run’ at 11:00 a.m., a tour of the Old   
 Stone Mill at 1:30 p.m., field games at 3:00 p.m., a chicken barbeque   
 at 5:00 p.m. followed by music by the Spencer Evans Trio from 7:30 p.m.   
 to 11:00 p.m. 
 

 The ‘Concours of Vintage Motorcycles will be held on Sunday morning at 
10:00 a.m.  with awards being presented at 11:30 a.m. 
 
As a family based event, day visitors are welcome @ $5.00 per vehicle. 

 

For more rally details, contact Ernie at 613-928-2841 or through email to ernie@oldbastards.ca 

 

http://www.beverleylakepark.com/
mailto:bevlake@ripnet.com
mailto:ernie@oldbastards.ca
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Food Bank Collection 

 
As the season starts to slow down and we begin to clear out our cupboards, we 
ask that you be mindful of those families in need within our area. In support of 
the local food bank, non-perishable items will be collected during the Eddy & 
The Stingrays concert on August 30th.  All donations are gratefully accepted.  

 
 
50 / 50 Raffle Winners       

 
Seasonal Campers ruled the park this summer in claiming prizes from the various 
50 / 50 Raffles. The Delta Fair Weekend Prize of $677.50 was claimed by Rob 
Hutt-Site H 05 while Penny Biccum-Site E 02 won the Civic Holiday weekend 
raffle in the amount of $820.00. Mary Ellen Moorhouse-Site G 12 collected 
$830.50 from the car show raffle. 
 

The final raffle of the season will be held during Labour Day Weekend. 
 

 
Terry Fox Run 
 

Using the Delta Fair Grounds as a starting point, The Terry Fox Run / Walk will once again be 
held in Delta on Sunday, September 14th starting at 8:00 a.m. 
 
For more information, contact Yvonne at 613-928-2741. 
To make a pledge, feel free to approach Valerie at Site H-9. 

 
Canteen Hours      

Just a reminder that the Canteen / Snack Bar Plus will be following a reduced 
schedule of hours after Labour Day Monday. 

 
                    Friday, September 5th   4 p.m. to 9 p.m. 

                                  Saturday, September 6th 10 a.m. to 9 p.m. 
                                  Sunday, September 7th   11 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

 
 

Do You Remember When? 
 

This photo appeared on the 
front cover of the 

1978 tax bill and municipal notice  
from the former  

Township of Bastard & South Burgess. 
 
 

Check out the “I Section” in the 
forefront and the tiny gate house  

in the centre of the picture! 
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Annual Car Show 
 

 
 
A sincere vote of thanks is extended to all of the  
Volunteers and Participants for their support of the  
10th Anniversary Edition of our 2014 Car Show. 
 
 
 
           
A special vote of thanks is extended to the following area 
businesses and residents for their generous donation of special 
prizes and gifts. 
 
 
Amy Schur Epicure Representative, Gananoque 

Bay Auto, Seeleys Bay 
Brent Burns, Chartered Accountant, Gananoque 
Cedar Valley Golf & Country Club, Gananoque 
Delta Agricultural Society (Delta Fair) 
Delta Country Market 
Gananoque Rent-All, Gananoque 
Green Gecko, Lyndhurst 
Lorna Carpenter Avon Representative, Gananoque 
Lower Beverley Lake Park Management Board, Delta 
Lower Beverley Park Seasonal Campers’ Recreation Committee, Delta 

Lyndhurst Home Hardware, Lyndhurst 
Mike Schur Home Inspections, Kingston 
Pam Willard, Delta 
Rachelle Cooper Party-lite Representative, Elgin 
Rideau Lakes Building Centre, Crosby 
Tackaberry Construction, Athens 
Tim Hortons, Gananoque 
Town and Country Chrysler, Smiths Falls 
Township of Rideau Lakes 
Tri-Tech Computers, Portland 
W. O. Stinson, Ottawa 
Wing’s Live Bait, Lyndhurst 
 
 
 
 
Be sure to mark your calendar for Saturday, August 8th, 2015 
See you next year! 
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From the Desk of         
Brent Rathwell, Seasonal Campers’ Liaison, Site G-17  
 

Hi Folks;  
 

Well, it has been a very busy month in the park. Everything has been available for the campers 
to enjoy including the car show, live musical concerts, teen dances, movie nights, 50/50 draws 
and bingos along with our annual seasonal campers’ pot luck supper and corn roast.  
 
As the activities of the season start to slow down, please remember to have your seasonal site 
renewal package completed and handed back to the Gate House staff before the September 1st 
deadline. This will allow the Management time to plan for the relocation of any seasonal camper 
sites as a result of the process outlined in Policy 10 within the renewal package. 
 

A new ring toss game has been donated in memory of Dale Shaver. This new addition is 
available for campers to use and may be loaned out from Gate House staff. 
 
I hope that everyone enjoys the Labour Day Weekend and the months ahead before the end of 
the season. 
 

Until then, Happy Camping! 

 
 

Propane Tank Exchange Program 
 
We are pleased to once again offer a propane tank exchange for the convenience 
of our customers and members of the general public. Empty 20 pound tanks may 
be exchanged for full tanks provided that the tank issuance date is not prior to 
2006. Tanks with propane may also be purchased from staff at the Gate House.  

 
 

ATM 
   For the convenience of our campers and members of the general public,  
   an automated teller machine has been installed in the Gate House. 
 

 
 

EVENTS FOR THE ENTIRE FAMILY! 
Unless noted otherwise, all events are held at the Bradford Pavilion  
 

August 2014 Event Time 

29
th

 Karaoke 7:00 p.m. 

30
th

 Kid’s Bingo 10:00 a.m. 

30
th

 Entertainment:  
Eddy & The Stingrays 

1:00 p.m. 

30
th

 Bingo 7:00 p.m. 

31
st

 Horseshoe Tournament 9:00 a.m. 
 

September 
2014 

Event Time 

6
th

 - 7
th

  Old Bastards’ Motorcycle Rally On-going 

 


